
 

 

INTERESTED IN SERVING ON TOWN COUNCIL? 
 

Due to a recent vacancy, the Town of Cobalt is seeking 

individuals interested in serving on Town Council for the 

remainder of this term (October 2022). 
 

If you would like to be part of this dynamic group of decision 

makers, please apply in writing to the Town Manager by  
 

12:00 PM ON THURSDAY, APRIL 28, 2022. 
 

 

Steven Dalley        

Town Manager 

sdalley@cobalt.ca 

 
Please Note: Applicant must be a resident, non-resident owner or tenant or spouse, a 

Canadian citizen, and be at least 18 years old, and not prohibited from voting under 

the Municipal Elections Act, 1996 or otherwise prohibited by law.  
 

mailto:sdalley@cobalt.ca

